
 
 

 

June 24, 2020 

Dear PEMSA/PWMSA Families! 

An informational letter regarding online registration for the 2020-2021 school year was sent out by the district 

in May. To access the registration portal that was discussed in the letter, please visit cas.pths209.org. 

*Of note, if your student will be attending Proviso EAST Math and Science Academy, you will register your 

them at Proviso East. Similarly, if your student will be attending Proviso WEST Math and Science Academy, 

your will register your them at Proviso West.  

For additional information, visit pths209.org/registration. If you have any problems or questions, you may 

email D209Registration@pths209.org or contact your student’s HOME school below: 

Proviso East High School 
807 South 1st Avenue 
Maywood, IL 60153 

708.344.7000 
 

Proviso West High School 
4701 W. Harrison Street 

Hillside, IL 60162 
708.449.6400

District leadership is working diligently behind the scenes to ensure that the opening of the 2020-2021 school 

year is as seamless as possible. As new information from the Governor and the IL State Board of Education is 

made available regarding the return to school and the learning format we will engage in, we will keep all 

District 209 Families updated accordingly.  

For new Academy updates, visit www.pths209.org and click on Office of Innovation. Here you will find a tab 

for PEMSA/PWMSA. We look forward to meeting you all as soon as we can.  

 

Sincerely, 

Cristin Chiganos 
Director of Innovation 
Proviso Township HS District 209 
cchiganos@pths209.org 
708.835.5748

  

 

http://www.pths209.org/

